
From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Matilde Olivas"
Subject: Approved Closure of C-133
Date: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 9:16:00 AM

Matilde Olivas,
 
OCD has closed C-429, Jose G Olivas Jr DBA Majestic Vacuum & Transport.
 

Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division/Energy Minerals and Natural Resources
 Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 

From: Matilde Olivas [mailto:matildeolivas@ymail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 4:53 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Closure of C-133
 
Leonard,
I would like to close out the C-133 for Majestic Vacuum &
 Transport Service.
 
Thank you,
Matilde Olivas
On Monday, May 12, 2014 3:53 PM, "Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD" <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us> wrote:
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